
 

 
 
 
 
13 September 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 -  Preparing to Perform - Monday 24 September 2018 
 
I write to invite you attend this important evening in our school calendar, where you will have the 
opportunity to explore how we can best support your child  together throughout this crucial 

examination year. 
 
The Heads of English, Maths and Science will talk to you about the particular demands that each 

subject brings and provide tips on preparation for exams.  We will discuss what the science 
research tells us about how students learn best and review some of the great resources that are 
available to support revision. 
 
To book your place at the Preparing to Perform evening please use our new online Parents’ 
Evening booking system.  To access this system you will need to provide an email address and 
confirm the date of birth of your child. 

 

 
When booking please specify the number of people who will be attending, including your child, by 
reserving the appropriate number of seats. 
 
If you are unable to use the online facility please call 01275 373737 and we will make the booking 
over the phone with you. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the evening of 24 September 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Justin Humphreys 
Headteacher 

https://stkaths.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
https://stkaths.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

